
Moody Elementary  

  Newsletter: March 

Principal’s Message: 
 
Hello, Moody Elementary Families & Caregivers, 

 

The lighter days and the sun peeking through has been 

a welcome reminder that spring is coming.  With spring 

comes renewal and hope; it means more time outside in 

the fresh air which helps with physical and mental 

health. 

 

February has been a good month at Moody.  We extend-

ed a “kindness challenge” each morning and students 

had many conversations about friendship and kindness, 

as well as anti-bullying and anti-racism.  We know this 

work needs to go beyond Pink Shirt Day. 

 

We will be looking to slowly bring back more fun activi-

ties in the coming months.  Thank you for continuing to 

do the daily health check and keeping your children at 

home when sick.  Your cooperation is greatly appreciat-

ed. 

 

Sheila Rawnsley 

Telephone: 604-936-0478                                             
Email: moodyelementary@sd43.bc.ca     
Website:http://www.sd43.bc.ca/moody  

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

Some Important Dates to Remember 

 
 March 7th PAC Meeting@6:30 pm 
 March 9th  Term 2 Reports go home 
 March 10th Hot Lunch  
 March 11th Green Spirit Day 
 March 14-25    Spring Break 
 March 28th School re-opens 
 March 31st Hot Lunch  
*Breakfast Club started back up Feb 
28  M-F 8:20-8:40 in the gym 
 
  

    We would like to acknowledge that School Dis-
trict No. 43 (Coquitlam) is on the core territory 

of the kʷikʷəƛə̓m (Kwikwetlem)(Kwee-kwet-lem) 
First Nation and lies within the shared traditional 

territories of the Tsleil-Waututh(Slay-wa-tuth), 
Katzie(Kate-zee), xʷməθkʷəyə̓m  (Musqueam), 

Sḵwxw̱ú7mesh Úxwumixw (Squamish), Quay Quayt
(Key-Kite) First Nation and Sto:lo Nation. 

         



 PINK SHIRT DAY 2022 @ MOODY 

Lifting Others Up 

Practicing kindness today and beyond…  

Ms. Jones’ class shared a “Real Act of Car-

ing” by delivering cards and a treat to each 

staff member! 

Moody Elementary Staff modeling 

big hearts and many shades of 

pink! 

Ms. V’s Kindergarteners sharing their 

Pink Shirt Day artwork! 

Many students wore “Be 

Kind” shirts & other pink 

gear! 



 Pink Shirt Day Assembly led by Division 2 Students 

Ms. Elie’s gr 4 & 5 students have been studying about Black History and 

they shared their learning.  Some of the class’ thoughts are:  

Black History lifts others up by… 

Treating everyone the same, regardless of race 

Not bullying or treating people poorly because of their race 

Celebrating the achievements of Black Canadians 

The students pictured above all spoke at the virtual assembly.  

There were gifted Black Shirt Day shirts donated from the Anti-

Racism Coalition of Vancouver (ARC). 

Artwork from 

Ms. Cooney’s class 



Take a Walk Down Our Hall-

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



Counsellor’s Corner 

Why would you want to think about purple elephants?! 

Our thoughts influence our emotions and our behaviour; thinking about purple elephants is 

a lot more fun than being worried or nervous.   

Students are learning to pay attention to the things they tell themselves, and to under-

stand that they have the power to change their unhelpful thoughts into more helpful think-

ing patterns. 

 

 

 

By the end of this week, all students will have seen this book.  They will have one more tool to help themselves positively influence their mental 

well-being.  Maybe yours too! 

 

As always, please contact me if you would like to talk about your child’s social-emotional 

development. 

 

Maureen Armstrong 

Counsellor 

marmstrong@sd43.bc.ca 

mailto:marmstrong@sd43.bc.ca











